
 

Beaudesert & Henley in arden joint parish council 

 

150 High Street, Henley in arden, warwickshire, b95 5ba 

clerk@henley-in-arden-pc.gov.uk 

4th January 2024 

Stratford District Council 

Elizabeth House 

Church Street 

Stratford upon Avon 

CV37 6HX 

 

Attention Louisa Slator 

Policy Planner 

Emailed for expediency to:  Louisa.Slator@stratford-dc.gov.uk  

Dear Louisa, 

Henley Regulation 16 External Comments QB Response [Final Version] 

Henley Regulation 16 Internal Comments QB Response [Final Version] 

[Email attachments] 

 

I have pleasure in attaching the documents as header above for onward submission to Dr. 

Louise Brooke-Smith. 

 

They are in pdf format, but we can also provide word if deemed more appropriate. 

 

The JPC [QB] have striven to respond comprehensively and with some haste so that the 

examination can proceed without delay, but should you require any further information, please 

contact me directly. 

 

I thank you for the update on your recent contact with the examiner and the comments 

regarding the publication of the ensuing exchanges are duly noted. 

 

Finally, may I thank you personally for the huge effort you have put in on this long journey, we 

now await the examiners deliberations with great interest.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 
Ray Evans  

 
Parish Clerk & RFO 
Beaudesert & Henley in Arden Joint Parish Council  
 
Attachments as header 
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